
 

 

             Nursery Closures 2015: 
 Bank Holidays as follows: 
 Monday 31st August 
 
 Funded Children will break up Friday 17th July. 
               
We will run ‘The Den Holiday club’ this 
summer holiday for – 4-8year olds. 
Please see Steph in the office for bookings 
£13.30 per ½ day session 
£21.00 full day session. 
 
If you want your child to attend in the school 
holidays and they are funded, please see 
Steph for bookings.  
 Price’s are as follows: 
£21.45 – 8-1 or 1-6 
£38.20 – 7.30-6 
(includes snacks and meals) 

Would like to say thank you all 
for your continued support so 
far this year, we would also 
like to wish all the children the 
best of luck when they start 
their new school in September     

                  Steph             

                          Staff 
 
Steph Robinson –Manager 
Deb Archer – Deputy Manager also Senior in 
                   Butterflies and Squirrels 
Joanna Hutchings – Lead Senior 
 
Butterflies: Alicia Harper 
                Sophie Davies 
 
Squirrels: Claire Crewe 
              Kelcie Oakley 
              Tanya Lester 
              Sadie Toth 
 
Foxes: Rachel Holmes (Senior) 
          Julie Nation (Senior) 
           Lydia Perrins 
          Jade England 
           Elise Hutchings 
 
Hedgehogs: Joanna Hutchings (Lead Senior) 
                  Faye Beardsley (Senior) 
                  Alexia Achtypi (Teacher status) 
                  Emma Parton 
 
Kitchen – Cook: Kelly Swinscoe 
 
 

 

Any Old Items 
If you have any unwanted items that we could 
use in our role play area such as- cartons, empty 
bottles, boxes etc. 
We are trying to improve our garden- if you have 
any garden tools, buckets, plant pots, tubing, 
toys, wood, plastic, pots and pans that the 
children can explore with in the garden we would 
be very grateful if you could bring them in. 
If you have any old calculators, magazines, 
scales, pots, pans, plastic jugs, the children can 
make use of these too. 



 

 

 

Parent activity Rota and meal Rota: 

Staff in Foxes and Hedgehogs will be asking 
when you would like to come into nursery to 
have a meal with your child (breakfast, Lunch 
or Tea) 
If parents cannot make it why not ask the 
grandparent if they want to come along 
instead  
 

PE kits. 
Please can we remind all parents of children who 
are in foxes and hedgehogs to bring in a PE kit for 
your child – a t-shirt and shorts plus comfortable 
footwear (trainers or pumps). The children will be 
taking part in PE once a week. 

Labels – can you make sure all your child’s 
clothes, shoes, bags, coats etc are clearly labeled. 
We have quite a few children who have the same 
coats, shoes etc 
 
Water bottles – We are asking if you would 
provide your child with a water bottle to keep at 
nursery (labeled). 

Mobile Phones 

Please can we stress how important it is not 
to use mobile phones in nursery? This is to 
safeguard the children.   

 

Please turn them off 

Suncream 
The weather is starting to pick up, can you either 
provide your child with their own sun cream or 
you can  pay £3.00 for nursery sun cream. 
Can we remind you to provide sun hats. 
 
We still seem to have a few parents not 
accepting their 2 build a profile email, or the 
email is incorrect. If you have not yet received 
anything please can you write your email down 
as clear as possible and pass it to the staff. 
Our new system is to track your child’s learning 
and development, and then every half term it will 
enable us to send and share your child’s profile 
and observations. 
 
Spare clothes 
Please can you ensure you put a change of 
clothing and pants etc in your child’s bag, we are 
experiencing more and more children using 
nursery clothes and not returning them. 
If you do have any nursery clothes at home can 
you return them asap. 

              Events coming up 
 
Beach party day 17th June – please bring in some 
chocolate to donate for our summer fayre tombola 
 
Wednesday 17th June Butterflies and Squirrels 
invite 1 person fathers/ step dads/ grandad’s into 
nursery for some fun activities/ tea etc at 3.30pm 
 
Thursday 18th June Foxes invite 1 person fathers/ 
step dads/ grandad’s into nursery for some fun 
activities/ tea etc at 3.30pm 
 
Friday 18th June Hedgehogs invite 1 person 
fathers/ step dads/ grandad’s into nursery for 
some fun activities/ tea etc at 3.30pm 
 
29th June is national Mud day – the children will be 
creating and exploring with mud and others messy 
textures. please do not put them in their best 
clothes – very old clothes will do. 
 
Week com 15th – 19th June we are taking part in 
dress up and dance in aid of raising money for 
Macmillans £2.00 donation per child- come 
dressed up in your favourite dance costume and 
we will dance the day away to raise money for this 
fantastic course. 
 
11th July – Summer fayre 12-2pm, lots of events 
going on – bouncy castle, tombola, cake stall, 
lucky dips, face painting and plenty more. please 
come along and join in the fun. 
 
Wednesday 15th July – Leavers graduation party 
held at St Paul’s church, starts at 2.30-4pm. tickets 
are on sale in Hedgehogs at £4.00 each (maximum 
of 2 tickets per child). We will be having disco, 
party games and party food along with a 
presentation to each child. 
 
Graduation Photograph Day 
Wednesday 10th June 
Our nursery photographer will be in nursery to 
take your child’s graduation photo. These can be 
purchased from nursery before your child leaves to 
go to school. A cap and gown will be provided on 
the day. If your child does not normally attend on 
a Wednesday, you are welcome to arrive at 
nursery between 10.30-12.00pm 
 
 
 


